
16/06/2020 

MR Michael Carr 
1 / 59 Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
mcarr@aisnsw.edu.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have no objections to the proposed redevelopment of the Manly Boatshed based on it not 
having a liquor licence, it not being a restaurant and its operational hours not allowing it to be 
openned beyond 6.00pm. 

Sent: 16/06/2020 3:52:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


